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We support a strong cap and invest policy. We support LC 19 with improvements for climate/I
support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. We are progressives in Oregon who are
very worried about the future for our children and grandchildren. The Oregon legislature must
meet its responsibility to protect the public interest of all not the timber industry lobbyists..

Respectfully,

David Zupan, Director
Progressive Voices
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